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I strongly oppose this bill. It is a way to do nothing but shut down industry in the state 

of Oregon. Fur is a sustainable natural or farmed resource with many uses. From 

fishing lures to garments, pillows, blankets, and many other uses. To shut down the 

use of fur is absolutely absurd. This makes every one who owns a rooster tail fishing 

lure a criminal. Now how dose that make sense. Fur is harvested in a humane 

regulated method, and provides a multitude of uses, and provides substantial income 

to the state of Oregon. Not to mention trapping and fur sales are a way for trappers to 

provide a service to the state by managing predators, and being able to make up for 

some of their cost. This is nothing but a back door way to shut down a heritage and 

way of life.  


